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Elayn Hunt Correctional Center Correctional Officer
Booked for Alleged Unprofessional Relationship

Former officer confessed and resigned

BATON ROUGE, La. – An Elayn Hunt Correctional Center (EHCC) correctional officer has
been booked for allegedly having an unprofessional relationship with one inmate and
smuggling cellphones to another inmate. An EHCC investigation uncovered the wrongdoing,
and during questioning, 22-year-old Ja'Camry Davis of Baton Rouge, Louisiana, admitted to
the crimes.
 
Iberville Parish Deputies booked Davis into the Iberville Parish Prison on one count of La.
R.S. 14:134.1, Malfeasance in office, and three counts of La. R.S. 14:402, Introduction of
Contraband into a Penal Institution.
 
Davis had worked at EHCC since August 22, 2022, and was a Corrections Master Sergeant.
She resigned during questioning.
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